
    

  

     

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 (By email) 

 
Our Ref: MGLA141019-4763   

 
11 November 2019 

 
 
 
Dear   
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 14 October 2019.  Your request has been dealt with under the Environmental Information 
Regulations (EIR) 2004.  
 
You asked for: 
 
With regards to the previous FOI reference number MGLA241017-1767, I would like copies of 
the following documents in relation to the Gurnell leisure Centre Redevelopment.  
 

1. 170523 FINAL GLA Covering Letter.pdf  
2. GLC GLA Covering Report FINAL.pdf  
3. Appendix A - LBE GLC Funding Plan.pdf  
4. Appendix B - GLC Viability Appraisal.pdf  
5. Appendix C - WORKING DRAFT GLC ASA.pdf 

 
Our response to your request is as follows: 
 
Parts 1 and 2 of your requests are available on our disclosure log at: 
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/7007_letter_and_pre-app_redacted.pdf.pdf 
 
Please find attached Appendices A – C. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Information Governance Officer  
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
 

https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/7007_letter_and_pre-app_redacted.pdf.pdf
https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/7007_letter_and_pre-app_redacted.pdf.pdf


 
 

 

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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